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LA Wildfire Donations 
 

The CA CDA State Board has established a Direct Link for CDA Members, Family, and 

Friends to donate to the American Red Cross LA Wildfire Relief Efforts.  You can use 

the QR code or link attached to donate directly to the account set up by the CA CDA 

State Board. All donations made by our members and friends will be reflected on the 

Red Cross website as donations made from CA CDA Members, letting the public know 

what we do in times of need and who we are.  If your Court would like to make a 

donation they can send their checks to State Treasure Michelle Eck with LA Wildfires in 

the memo.    

All individual donations should be made under our account with the Red Cross. 

After talking to members in the area, first responders, and other victims,  all mentioned 

that supporting the American Red Cross is the best way to help now. They are on the 

ground now, serving in multiple capacities, and deserve our support.   

 

Please share this flyer on your personal page and Court pages  to help increase the 

help that CA CDA can give during this horrific fire event.   And most importantly, please 

continue to pray for all involved they are not out of danger,  they still have some long 

days ahead of them. 

If you have any questions please contact State Regent Maria Santos-Silva, 

MSantosSilvaCACDA@gmail.com. 

 

God Bless you and Thank You for your Support. 

CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS – RED CROSS DONATION PAGE 

https://americanredcross.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.pers

onalCampaign&participantID=12244 
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